Seabrook Police Department



7 Liberty Lane, P.O. Box 456 Seabrook, NH 03874 Phone: (603) 474-5200 Fax: (603) 474-7242

Brett J. Walker Chief of Police

Kevin M. Gelineau Acting Deputy Chief of Police

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Town Manager

FROM:

Chief of Police

DATE:

December 26, 2024

RE:

Request to accept donation from O'Brien's General Store

O'Brien's General Store has donated \$2,500.00 to the Seabrook Police Department. The continued support from this local business allows us to ensure that our staff has equipment necessary to perform their jobs and keep them safe. I request that the Town accept this donation from O'Brien's General Store for the specified amount.

Respectfully submitted,

Brett J. Walker, Chief of Police

700

O'Brien's General Store PO Box 367 Seabrook, NH 03874	Ine Provident Bank Amesbury, MA 01913-0037 53-74022113	55475 CHECKSAFE 12/12/2024
PAY TO THE Seabrook Police Department ONDER OF Two Thousand Five Hundred and 00/100*********************************	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	\$*2,500.00
Seabrook Police Department 7 Liberty Lane Seabrook, NH 03874	ALID VALID WALLD W	Brill Brin fle.
#102097E115# #1274250#	0. 27 1277031	